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Report of the Chair of SAC

Right after Annual, SAC submitted a statement from the working group on the subject headings “Illegal aliens” to LC.  There has been no response from LC yet, but at the conference it was announced that one is forthcoming soon.  Since Annual, SAC has approved proposals for changes to the MARC 386 and 370 fields, submitted by the subcommittee on Genre/Form implementation (GFIS).  These proposals were accepted by MAC at Midwinter.   Right before Midwinter, SAC received a draft of a white paper on Full Implementation of LC Faceted terms from the working group of the GFIS that was convened to write it.  This draft was discussed at the meeting and the working group was approved to continue their fabulous work.
[bookmark: _GoBack][bookmark: _MailAutoSig]We also discussed and modified our charge to better describe what we do.   During that conversation, we considered changing the name of the committee, but decided to retain the current version.  We organized a forum for Midwinter on implementation of LCGFT in Music and Law, presented by Lia Contursi of Columbia University and Casey Mullin of Western Washington University.  At Annual, we will present a program on subjects in authority records.  The speakers are Bob Maxwell, Ancient Languages and Special Collections Librarian Harold B. Lee Library, Brigham Young University, and Adam L. Schiff Principal Cataloger University of Washington Libraries. They will do a joint presentation, with question and answer to follow. 
A summary of the content is as follows: Currently, subject relationships may be recorded in NACO records only between entities established in the LC/NACO Authority File.  Relationships to terms in other thesauri such as LCSH or LCGFT are currently prohibited.  In a linked data future, it would be useful to record subject relationships in work records and genre/form relationships in work or expression records, since the information would only need to be recorded once and then could be inherited by all the expressions of that work, or all manifestations of the expression. It would be useful to begin recording these relationships in MARC so that when the data migrates to whatever format we have in the future the relationships will already be recorded. Please come and hear what two experts have to say on this topic. 
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